Alexander, Jacquelyne

From:

Robert Conrow conrow@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, July 01, 2013 5:13 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

plastic bag ban

Dear Members of the Board,

I am a resident of SB. I have tried to observe the problem with plastic bags in our environment. I agree that I OCCASIONALLY see a plastic bag on the street. But this is seldom and the effort to ban the bags in unwarranted. I walk the beach several times each week with my dogs and I never see a plastic bag. Where is this hysteria about bags coming from? The people of SB are very aware of the environment and very careful. I have many uses for plastic bags around my house as do others.

Please vote against this ban.

Thank you,

Robert Conrow